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VANUATU 

. . . the beautiful pearl of the 
South Pacific.  In 2011 God 

called us to this island nation.  
Revival fires are burning; 

God's Spirit is being poured 
out. God is being glorified in 
this nation that was once a 
stronghold of the enemy.  

   Following in the footsteps of Veteran Missionaries, Lee & Becky 
Sherry, we continue working toward the completion of the David 

Gray Memorial Bible College. 
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